
  
  

Town of Southwest Ranches  

Rural Public Arts and Design Advisory Board   

Meeting Minutes  
  

  

Date: March 20, 2023                                                                                        Town Hall  

Time: 7:00 pm                                      13400 Griffin Road  

                                                                                                Southwest Ranches, FL 33330-2628  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Board Members                                                                                                   Council Liaison  

Rose Allbritton, Chair – Present                                                                                     David S. Kuczenski  
Sage Cimetta, Vice Chair - Present 
Barbara Gonzalez, Secretary – Absent        Staff Liaison 
Wendi Halberg, Member -   Present                                                                                            Susan Kutz  
Laurie Morse, Board Member – Present 

Robert Sirota, Board Member  - Present 
  

Meeting called to order at: 7:03pm  

  

Quorum:   Yes 

  

Also present: Mayor Steve Breitkreuz 
 

 

  

Motion:  To approve minutes  

    

  Result:   1st  2nd   RA       SC      BG      RS      WH      LM             

        

Passed:  Y  SC LM Y Y ab Y Y` Y 

 

 

 

Meeting Notes: 

  

 - Sage presented mock-ups of new Rancher cover. He removed the index on the outside 

and added highlights of events at the bottom of the page. 

 - Sage made a movie of photos from the Holiday Lights Contest as a sample for the TV 

at the front entrance to Town Hall. 

 - The next section of the wall mural has been started, the first two panels are nearly 

complete. 



 - The call to action for the flag contest has been added back to the town newsletter. The 

board discussed reworking some of the current submissions to look more professional.  We also 

discussed hiring a company to create some mock-ups. 

 - Mayor Breitkreuz reintroduced a project from several years ago, giving every street in 

the town a name in addition to the existing numbers.  He feels that we need names on all our 

roads.  Robert mentioned that homes on named streets are 2% more valuable than homes on 

numbered or lettered streets.   

 - Robert reintroduced his project from 2021, hiding special items in parks to be found by 

visitors.  Each year will have a different design and will become collector’s items.  Davie Police 

has the Challenge coins and we will make an attempt to get the name of their vendor as well as 

other possible vendors. 

 - Sage and Rose have a meeting with Andy on 3/21 to preliminarily discuss bringing an 

Arts Festival/Craft Fair to SWR. 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned:  9:00pm 


